STM OPUS Card Photo Session @ VMC 
Does your child already have an OPUS card?  Check the expiry date.  If it expires this year, STM will be a VMC tomorrow.
Are you planning to acquire an OPUS card for your child?  STM will be a VMC tomorrow.
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Students who use public transportation will have the opportunity to receive the Opus Card here at Vincent Massey Collegiate. Any student who wishes to receive the card must be prepared to have all the necessary requirements for
Monday, September 19, 2022.  
Please read the information below to help make the photo session run smoothly. 
Students must have:  
· Registration form-filled out and signed, this is especially important for students 13 years of age and under because it requires a parents signature.    
The form can be found at the link written below: 
http://www.stm.info/sites/default/files/media/Communications/2020/20014_01_formulaire_opus_photo_a_005.pdf 
· Children 11 years of age and younger pay 6$; students who turn 12 by October 31st of the current school year will pay 15$ .
· Children 12 years of age and older pay 15$ . 
· Students must have exact change.
· All students must have official government issued photo ID, in French or English that includes their birthday (health insurance card, driver’s license, passport, asylum seeker document or permanent resident card). Student cards are not eligible forms of ID. 
· Students 16 years and older will receive a stamp on their form indicating they belong to Vincent Massey Collegiate the day of the photo session  
*Students 15 years of age and younger will not require the school stamp* 
Students will be called by grade level and in alpha order (family name) to take their photos in the Old Gym. 
No change or money will be provided by the school. All students are asked to pay for their cards according to the payment method listed above. If absent, the student will need to make alternate arrangements for their card. The school can only provide one date and time for the issuing of OPUS cards. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Respectfully,  
Vincent Massey Collegiate Administration
